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MANATEE COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
A SINGLE SOURCE CONTRACT 

 

SUBJECT/TITLE Landfill Fleet Bay Doors 
Repairs DATE POSTED MC Website _______________ 

PROCUREMENT 
REPRESENTATIVE 

Thomas Couchois Jr, 
Procurement Agent I 

DATE CONTRACT  
SHALL BE AWARDED April 1, 2024 

DEPARTMENT Property Management  REQUISITION NO. R084316 

AUTHORIZED BY Jacob Erickson, 
Purchasing Official 

SIGNATURE 
DATE  

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A SINGLE SOURCE CONTRACT 

The Manatee County Procurement Division provides notice of its intent to award a single source contract with a value of 
$70,300.00 with American Roll-Up Door Co. for the provision of Landfill Fleet Bay Doors Repairs.   
 
 

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 

Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, ordinances, 
resolutions, policy. 

Manatee County Code of Laws 

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

Manatee County Procurement Division has completed a due diligence review and intends to procure Landfill Fleet Bay Doors 
Repairs from American Roll-Up Door Co. without conducting a competitive solicitation process for the following reason(s): 

The County is currently facing a critical operational challenge at the Lena Road landfill fleet building with two (2) non-
operational bay doors out of the total of six (6). This issue is significantly impacting the daily operations of the landfill. 
Fortunately, American Roll-Up Door Co. has all the necessary parts readily available and can swiftly repair the bay doors to 
restore full functionality promptly. Utilized successfully by other local government municipalities, American Roll-Up Door Co. 
carries a solid track record of efficient service delivery and can ensure a seamless resolution to this pressing matter, preventing 
any further delays and allowing the landfill to resume its operations at full capacity.  
 
Any company that believes it can provide this good/service, must submit detailed information about its good/service to the 
Manatee County Procurement Division at purchasing@mymanatee.org no later than March 28, 2024 for evaluation and 
consideration.  
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